
 
 

City of Homer 
Regular Election of October 1, 2024 

                 Preliminary Certificate of Election 
 
 

 
We, the duly appointed Election Canvass Board of the City of Homer, Alaska hereby certify that 
the validated absentee and validated questioned ballots were opened, counted, and recorded 
at a legally authorized and convened meeting of the City of Homer Canvass Board, held 
October 4, 2024 and that the results of that count are entered with the certified results of the 
votes counted for the precinct polling places via Ballot Tabulation System and that the total 
results are recorded as follows:  

 

Candidates – Two to Be 
Selected 

City Council 3 Year Term 

Homer 
No. 1 

06-230 

Homer 
No. 2 

06-240 

Absentee/ 
Questioned/ 

Special Needs 
Total 
Votes 

Percentage 
of Total 

Votes Cast 
1573 

20% Required 
to be Elected 
HCC 4.35.020 

ERICKSON, Shelly 474 375  849 54% 
ADERHOLD, Donna 402 283  685 44% 
Write-in 27 12  39 2% 
Write-in 0 0  0 0% 
      
Total Votes Cast 903 670    
Total Registered Voters 2961 2468    

Candidates – One to be 
Selected 

Mayor 2 Year Term 

Homer 
No. 1 

06-230 

Homer 
No. 2 

06-240 

Absentee/ 
Questioned/ 

Special Needs 
Total 
Votes 

Percentage 
of Total 
Votes Cast 
1204 
40% Required 
to be Elected 
HCC 4.35.020 

LORD, Rachel 355 267  622 52% 
ANDERSON,  Jim Wallace 306 265  571 47% 
Write-in 9 2  11 1% 

      
Total Votes Cast 670 534    
Total Registered Voters 2961 2468    

 
 

We further certify that there were  680  regular voters,   492   absentee voters,   08  special 
needs voters, and  0    question voters for a total of    1180 voters that voted in this 
election. Percentage of voter turnout is 22%. Total registered voters for the City of Homer are 
5,429 as of September 7, 2024. 

 



In Witness Whereof, I have hereunto set my hand this 4th day of October 2024. 
 
Canvass Board:             
     Susie Myhill     Cindy Barker 
  
Staff:              
  Ashley Appel, Deputy City Clerk  Zach Pettit, Deputy City Clerk 
 
Attest:       
  Renee Krause, MMC, City Clerk 


